
2019 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

07/05/2019 2019/04 The IPC Bureau received a request from the Wingsuit Committee to alter 
the way the Speed task is scored from the current meters per second 
m/s,  to kilometres per hour km/h. 
 
The committee explained that since the conception of the discipline and 
the speed task, (long before it was adopted as an official FAI FCE) the 
unit of measurement has always been km/h.  To alter it now could cause 
confusion for everyone.    
 
The committee point out that Speed Skydiving CRs also uses the same 
(km/h) as the unit of measurement. 

The IPC Bureau believed that in the interest of continued 
understanding of the scoring system and so as not to cause 
confusion they agreed to the request of the committee. 
 
The 2019 Wingsuit Flying Competition Rules will include the 
following: 
 
6.1.2.  All official Speed task scores will be scored and 
displayed in kilometres per hour (km/h). 

 

     


